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Making West Coast our Best Home, Together.

HELLO!

FROM RACHEL ONG
Dear Depof, Dover an Teloy Pangah. Resicrls,

E_arr)]r()jy National Day! | hope you and your family are enjoying this season of celebrating our nation’s 58th
irthday.

May | share some highlights of the past month with you.

Pasir

' Depot .Panja

: nas |
ar '!'.'ﬂ!..b"- : "H’#

Telok Blangah's
Annual National Day Dinner
1. We had a most enjoyable time with many of you at our Telok Blangah’s National Day Dinner and Show
2023. The atmosphere was most uplifting, my highlight was singing many familiar National Day songs with
over 1,300 residents and friends! What a memorable evening and a meaningful one too for each to mingle
with people across our division. Special thanks to our Organizing Committee, Grassroots Leaders and
Volunteers for your leadership!

2. Our residents had fun participating in the ‘Outrigger Canoe Beach Clean Up', an event aimed at clearing
the marine litter. It was heartening to see siblings from Blangah Rise Primary School, Kai Siang and Kai
Ting, participate once again. They were most diligent in their efforts to pick up litter with enthusiasm! A
special shoutout to our own sustainability and green arm, “Pulai Eco Club” as well as the Singapore Paddle
Club! Thank you for creating opportunities for families to understand and steward our environment and
nature, both on land and at sea. Together, let us continue to protect and preserve our precious
environment.

3. We are thrilled to announce the launch of the Depot Heights Residents' Network Centre! The celebration
was filled with excitement as we enjoyed an outdoor Movie night, captivating Ethnic Performances,
delightful Food Stands and Lucky Draws that brought smiles to many faces. A highlight of the event was a
special treat from our talented resident, Mr Tom, who serenaded us with his ukulele and sang evergreen
songs. Heartfelt thanks to our Organising Chair Terry, Sharon and all our members for your months of
meticulous planning and awesome work. Go Depot Heights!

As always, we welcome your feedback and suggestions. Please feel free to reach out to me at
rachel.ong@pap.org.sg.

Much blessings to you and your family,

Rachel Ong
Member of Parliament
Telok Blangah Division

Launch of the Depot Helghts Outrlgger Canoe Beach Clean Up
Residents' Network Centre at Sentosa
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